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President                 Jon Risbon                             720-544-3417   
Vice President        Joan Gallagher                        303-421-9975 
Secretary                Griffin Korosec                      720-224-5380    
Member-at-large    Lance Clausen                        303-513-0202  
  
Website:  
http://woodycreektownhome.com  
   
 P.O. Box 27, Arvada, CO  80001                                                  
The mailbox on the east side of the mail shed is for 
correspondence. 

   
March 25, 2020 Meeting Cancelled due to Corona Virus Concerns. 
    Next meeting tentatively on April 22, 2020 
 
HOA Dues:    

On January 1, 2020 the dues will increase to $173.00. Dues are due by the 
first of the month. Dues MUST be mailed to PO Box 27, Arvada, CO 80001. 
Thank you.   

Winter Parking:  All Vehicles in Visitor Parking must be moved at the 
first fall of snow. This area is used as overflow for the plow trucks. 

Illegal Dumping:  If you as an owner or renter see someone dumping 
items in the dumpster that do not belong or the party does not live in 
the complex please contact the President, Jon Risbon, to report. 

As things change in our country it is important that the HOA board be 
able to get of hold of you or notify you of changing things.   

Please email to the following email address your name; your 
phone number; you email address so that we can send important 
information out to you via email or text. 

treasurer@woodycreektownhome.com 

The	next	meeting	will	be	held	April	22,	2020	at	5:45pm	at	5270	Garrison	Street	
#5.		Meetings	are	for	everyone,	We	Hope	to	See	You	There!!	
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